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The following is a summary of the House Committee Substitute for HB
2152.

This bill provides a definition for "school innovation team" and
for "school innovation waiver" and allows school innovation teams
to submit a plan to the State Board of Education (SBE) for a state
innovation waiver for a variety of purposes as outlined in the
bill.

Plans submitted to the SBE must include the provision of law for
which the waiver is being requested, as well as demonstrate the
necessity of the waiver, provide measurable performance targets and
goals, and demonstrate support for the plan, along with additional
requirements as provided in the bill.

The bill provides the SBE specific criteria for the evaluation of
submitted plans and permits the SBE to make modifications to the
plan with the cooperation of the school innovation team.

School innovation waivers are only effective for three years
beginning the school year following the approval and may be
renewed. Only one waiver may be in effect per school at a time,
and specific restrictions to statutory requirements relating to
school start date, teacher certification, teacher tenure, or any
requirement imposed by federal law, are applicable.

The Department of Elementary and Secondary Education is required to
publish an annual report documenting and providing data regarding
the requested and granted waivers at the statewide, district, and
school building levels to analyze specified trends and request
modifications. This bill repeals Section 161.210, RSMo relating to
the current waiver provision.

This bill is the similar to SB 662 (2022).


